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There are two weeks left until the end of the first semester!  As always there are several activities packed into these waning moments before break.  
[bookmark: _owurcdmex9tk]NWEA Testing
On December 11 and 12 the middle school will be conducting our mid-year NWEA testing in the areas of reading, mathematics, language usage, and science.  This differs from how things were done in the past with a beginning of the year and an end of the year assessment.  The reasoning behind adding this mid year test is to give us a read on how we are doing with our instruction and if we need to provide some extra academic support for students.  We look forward to seeing the progress your student has made.
[bookmark: _7ucxaf5zvszr]Capturing Kids’ Hearts 
The character trait of the month that we will be working on in our character lessons during PEAK will be Responsibility.  This month, we’re challenging your students to reflect on their experiences and take responsibility for how they choose to learn and grow from these experiences.  Find the Capturing Kids Hearts Newsletter to find some activities and conversation starters that can be done with the family.
[bookmark: _e1wfyp7szeh3]Lost and Found
As the temperatures start to drop, the need for a coat might be on their wish list.  Our Lost and Found is overflowing with jackets, water bottles, binders, or that one missing shoe that could complete your pair.  We have it all and it is all out for the students to rediscover.  Make sure you pass the message along to your student to check it out and reclaim their favorite lunch box they have been missing.  At the end of the semester, the items will be compiled and donated to a charity.
[bookmark: _wg3p2yfsqeqx]Events
Make sure to check out the many events that are coming up from the Craft Fair, Musical Concerts, StuCo Movie Night, Cinderella performance, and athletic events.  Can’t wait to see you there!

Respectfully,
Collin Vinchattle and Angela Duca
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